
 

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

Warmest Greeting from Furama Xclusive Ocean Beach Seminyak... 
 

I trust this message finds you well. We are thrilled to share some exciting news 

regarding an upcoming renovation at FuramaXclusive Ocean Beach Seminyak 

coinciding with your stay. 

 

Between February 1st to February 29th, 2024, our team will be enhancing our 

swimming pool area. Unfortunately, this means that the pool will be temporarily 

closed during your visit. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause during your holiday with us. 

 

To ensure your stay remains enjoyable, we have arranged alternative options at 

nearby swimming pools for you to indulge in. These alternatives are thoughtfully 

selected to match the high standards of your holiday experience. We assure you that 

your vacation with us will remain unforgettable! 

 

For more details about the nearby swimming pool options or any other assistance, 

please feel free to contact us via WhatsApp at +62 812-4659-9350 or reply this 

email. Our team is dedicated to ensuring your stay is as comfortable and memorable 

as possible. 

 

We genuinely appreciate your understanding and flexibility in this matter. Your 

satisfaction is our top priority, and we are committed to providing you with 

exceptional service despite the temporary inconvenience. 

 

Thank you for choosing FuramaXclusive Ocean Beach Seminyak. We eagerly 

anticipate your arrival and are excited to ensure your stay is nothing short of 

extraordinary. 

 

Warm regards, 

 


